

Town of West Tisbury

PLANNING BOARD
P. O. Box 278
West Tisbury, MA 02575-0278
508-696-0149
planningboard@westtisbury-ma.gov

January 18, 2023

West Tisbury Conservation Commission P.O. Box 278 West Tisbury, MA 02575

Dear Commissioners:

The Complete Streets Committee asks that your board consider attending a site visit to Brandy Brow for a demonstration to naturally cover some of the protruding roots that appear to be obstructing the pathway. We are aware that you prefer to erect a sign indicating that the pedestrian pass at their own risk. However, we feel it couldn't hurt to provide you with an idea that we believe will be a better fix.

Please contact us to discuss this idea and to schedule a site visit.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Rachel Baumrin, Committee Chair